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School Update 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I am pleased to write to you to provide a brief update as we approach the October holiday. 
Since returning after the summer holiday, the school has been very busy with pupils enjoying 
lots of events, activities, and trips; you can see the wide variety on offer through our social 
media X site @Trinityrenfrew. It has been pleasing to see the young people settle into their 
studies, in particular the First-Year pupils who are already well-established within the school 
and are taking up every opportunity available to them. I have been fortunate to visit several 
classes and witness a calm and purposeful atmosphere with pupils both being challenged but 
enjoying their learning.  
 
Every week I prepare and send home a blog summarising the events of the past week and 
looking forward to the week ahead. Copies of this blog are uploaded to our website and can 
be accessed here: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/trinityhighschool/school-news/ 
 
As we approach the October break, I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for all of 
your support to the school community; it has been pleasing to see our parental engagement 
levels at the various events continuously high with the feedback being provided as 
overwhelmingly positive. Next term, our focus shifts to parent / carer progress reports and 
evenings (Parents’ Evenings). These are all on our school planner which can be accessed 
here: https://tinyurl.com/2mtwvbfp  
 
The school will be closed to pupils from Friday 11th Oct (Inservice) and re-open on Monday 
21st October. I hope you and your families have an enjoyable and relaxing October Break.  
 
If you wish to discuss any school related matter further with myself, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at the school.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
P. Marshall 
Head Teacher 
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